
 

I am submitting my request to serve a second term on the Andrews Community Forest Committee. If 

allowed to serve another term, I would continue to leverage my professional background in stakeholder 

engagement and communications in support of equitable implementation of the town’s management 

plan. As when I joined the committee, my intent remains to manage the forest as a community-held 

asset – a valuable shared parcel that creates benefit for all Richmond residents, the management of 

which reflects the varied ways in which residents value our local forest. 

My career currently focuses on stakeholder engagement related to sustainable energy. I’ve previously 

worked in environmental education, done work related to urban forest management, and completed a 

graduate fellowship related to environmental management strategies. I’m grateful to have the 

opportunity to leverage my experience in these domains to steward this public resource.  

 

Nick Neverisky 

nickneverisky@gmail.com 


